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10 July 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we approach the end of the summer term, we wanted to write to you to confirm the arrangements for A’ 
Level and GCSE Results Days this summer. 

A’ Level Results Day 

This will take place on Thursday 14th August. Year 13 students can collect their results from the Lower Hex 
between 8am and 10am, entering school via the languages yard only. After this time, students will only be able 
access their results by emailing exams@lymmhigh.org.uk. The Leisure car park and the Sixth Form Car Park will 
be open to use. Only students will be allowed into the school building, so if you are accompanying your child to 
school, we kindly request you stay in your vehicles or on the languages yard. Any Year 12 students due to collect 
results can collect their results from the Lower Hex between 10am and 10.30am 

The UCAS Hub will go live at 8:15am at which point students will receive confirmation of the outcome of their 
UCAS applications. Should students not meet the entry requirements for their firm or insurance choices, Mrs 
Neesam and other members of the sixth form team will be on hand to support with the clearing process in the 
Upper Hexagon. Our careers advisor and exams officer will also be available in the Lower Hex. Should students 
need to seek any support, parents will be able to join them inside the school building to do so. Students have 
already had an assembly explaining the format of the day. A parent Information, Advice and Guidance evening 
took place on online on Wednesday 9th July, if you were unable to attend, please access the link on Class Charts 
for the recording. 

If students know they are not going to collect their results in person, they must email exams@lymmhigh.org.uk 
in advance, to arrange for them to be sent via email. Please note that it may not be possible to send them at 
8am as the exams team will be busy with students in school, however, they will endeavour to email them to 
your school email address by midday. 

Before results day, we highly recommend you read the following guidance from UCAS - Clearing. Students can 
search vacancies in Clearing from 5th July and we have advised all students to do so, so they have a back-up 
plan, should results not go as expected. Clearing vacancies can be found on the UCAS Website, along with some 
helpful guidance about how this process works. It is also worth checking your child can access their emails, both 
their school and personal accounts, as on results day they will receive important updates from UCAS and their 
chosen universities. If they are having any problems accessing their school emails, please contact 
ithelpdesk@lymmhigh.org.uk as soon as possible. 

Looking further ahead, please be advised that the A’ Level and BTEC certificates are usually issued by the exam 
boards around November / December time, at which point we will invite students to come to school to collect 
them. We anticipate this will be on the afternoon of Wednesday 17th December at 2.30 – 3.30pm, however we 
will confirm this with more information on an invitation postcard sent to students’ current home addresses. 
Please therefore advise us if the family home address does change. 

mailto:exams@lymmhigh.org.uk
mailto:exams@lymmhigh.org.uk
https://www.ucas.com/applying/after-you-apply/clearing-and-results-day/what-is-clearing
mailto:ithelpdesk@lymmhigh.org.uk


 
 
 
 

    

 
 

 

GCSE Results Day  
This will take place on Thursday 21st August 2025. Year 11 students can collect their results from the Sports Hall 
between 9am and 11am. Any Year 10, 12 or 13 students due to collect GCSE results/re-sit results can collect 
their results in the Sports Hall between 10am and 11am. If students have any queries regarding their results, we 
will have Mrs Monks, our Examinations Officer, based at the back of the Sports Hall. Parents are welcome to 
park on either the front Leisure Centre car park or in the Sixth Form car park, but we do ask for parents 
accompanying students to kindly remain in their vehicles or wait on the Languages Yard/front of Leisure to 
support with the smooth entry into the Sports Hall. We will be operating a one-way system to support the flow 
of students and ask that students enter the Sports Hall via the back steps/doors (where they entered to do their 
exams) and then leave through leisure, via leisure reception.  
 
On GCSE Results Day, students will receive a destinations email with an online link which they all MUST 
complete. This form will enable students to enrol with us in the Sixth Form, or, if they are moving onto 
another college/apprenticeship, their destination will be recorded on this form. We will also have posters with 
QR codes, linking students to the form should they wish to complete it in this format. Your support in ensuring 
that this form is completed would be much appreciated. The Sixth Form team will be on hand to support 
students in the library, should there be any queries regarding their chosen subjects. Once students have 
completed this online form, they will receive confirmation of their enrolment by Wednesday 27th August. 
Please check now that all students therefore have access to their school email accounts and if they have any 
problems, please email ithelpdesk@lymmhigh.org.uk  
 
There will be a number of staff present on the day, including our careers advisor and members of the pastoral  
team, who will be on hand should students require additional support. Our careers advisor will be based in the 
library and is available to speak with any students who are still unsure of their next steps and would appreciate 
further advice or guidance. Enclosed within results envelopes will be all of the necessary information regarding 
re-marks, script requests and some information regarding well-being support for your child. However, please 
do speak to a member of staff if you have any worries or queries on the day.  
 
If any students are not going to be able collect their results in person, they must email 
exams@lymmhigh.org.uk to arrange for their results to be sent via school email. Please ensure that these 
requests have been received no later than Friday 18th July.  
 
It has been a pleasure working with our Year 11 and Year 13 students this year. They have worked incredibly 
hard, and we are so proud of their resilience, determination and overall positive conduct.  
 
Wishing all our families a restful and safe summer holiday. 
 
Yours sincerely 

  
Mrs E Feast 
Deputy Headteacher 

Mrs N Neesam 
Assistant Headteacher: Head of Sixth Form 
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